
 

 

Berry Creek Swimming Pool 

Temporary Opening Guidelines 

The following temporary guidelines for the Berry Creek Pool will be in effect beginning May 16, 2020 

until further notice.  These were developed in accordance with the guidelines established by the State of 

Oklahoma, the Oklahoma State Department of Health, and the City of Stillwater. 

 Continue following safer-at-home guidelines as recommended by Governor Stitt if you are over 

65 or part of a vulnerable population. 

 

 In order to comply with social distancing guidelines, the pool and pool deck capacity will be 

limited to 61 persons (half capacity). 

 

 Continue to practice social distancing while on the pool deck by ensuring chairs and seating 

maintain 6 feet of physical distancing.  

 

 Clean pool chairs before and after each use.  Spray bottles of disinfectant will be provided.  

Spray the chair and/or table with the disinfectant and allow the surface to air dry before using.  

The disinfectant is an EPA registered broad spectrum disinfectant cleaning product. 

 

 All other posted pool rules are in effect. 

 

 

 

Additional Considerations 

 Stay home if you are sick or do not feel well. 
 

 Cover coughs and sneezes with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash. 
 

 Wash hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, especially after going to the 
bathroom, before eating, and after blowing your nose, coughing, or sneezing. 
 

 Use hand sanitizer that contains at least 60% alcohol if soap and water are not available. 
 

 Avoid touching eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands. 

 


